

District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013



March 17, 2006

Christopher Browne, Director Sports Initiatives & Business Development Greater Washington Sports Alliance 1725 I St. NW Suite 200 Washington DC 20006

Telephone: 202-857-59986

Electronic mail: cbrowne@gwsportsalliance.com

Dear Mr. Browne,

At our regularly scheduled Commission meeting on March 9, 2006, we voted unanimously to support the 2006 National Marathon scheduled for March 25, 2006.

We appreciate your efforts to encourage community participation and wish you much success with your event this year.

On behalf of the Commission,

Joseph Fengler, Chair

Joseph Lingler

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

fengler6a02@yahoo.com

(202) 423-8868